
 Association Representative Council Meeting 
 August 15, 2022 

 President’s Welcome 

 Approval of Minutes 

 President’s Report 
 ●  Updates 
 ●  Membership 
 ●  Member Concerns 

 Treasurer’s Report 

 Bargaining Update 

 Committee Reports 

 AR Updates 

 Recognitions 

 Adjourn 

 ORGANIZE! 

 2022-2023 AR Council Meeting Dates 
 August 15 
 September 12 
 October 10 
 November 14 
 December 12 
 January 9 
 February 13 
 March 20 (rescheduled due to Spring Break) 
 April 10 
 May 8 

 Our Association Representatives are vital to the success of our amazing union. Thank you for all that 
 you do everyday to support our members and this profession! 



August 15, 2022
Greetings fellow CTA members! I hope your school year is off to a good start. Thank you for all that you do as
educators and as members of our union. There is strength and empowerment in our united efforts to advocate for a
better future. You are the union. #CTAstrong #ReclaimOurFuture -Clinton McCracken, OCCTA President

Election 2022
Now more than ever it is critical that educators vote. We have seen a constant attack on
public education from Tallahassee. There are more than 20 laws that now govern how
teachers can be paid and yearly proposals to limit union rights. We’ve also seen many
unnecessary culture war laws created that make our schools less safe for all students.
We need pro-education lawmakers elected to turn things around. Vote like your job
depends on it and encourage your family and friends to do the same. There are several
critical OCPS School Board races as well. We must vote for candidates who support
teachers and who aren’t running on false flag extremist agendas. There are other
candidates advocating for book bans, against what they refer to as “CRT”, calling
teachers “groomers”, and advocating for limiting union rights. We encourage you to get
involved and canvas for candidates who support teachers. The four candidates endorsed
by CTA are:

Teresa Jacobs, Chair Angie Gallo, District 1
Heather Ashby, District 2 Kila Murphey, District 3

As an affiliate of the Florida AFL-CIO, CTA supports the
following endorsements: CLICK HERE. You can also
access the FEA Voter Toolkit HERE. It is also critical to
vote YES on the Orange County one mil referendum.
This will continue to provide much needed funding for
our schools. Saturday August 20th is EDUCATORS
VOTE: DAY OF ACTION. Make a plan to do something
this day to support pro-public ed candidates! Join other
CTA members as we canvas for Representative Carlos
Guillermo Smith or make a plan to canvas for a

candidate in your district!
Special election newsletter distributed solely to the members of the Orange County Classroom Teachers Association.

CTA Membership Growth
Now more than ever, union membership in public education is critical. Please consider sharing with your
colleagues why you joined CTA. Our voices are amplified with each new member. And our colleagues who
aren’t members are missing out on important benefits ranging from representation, to affiliate benefits with AFT
and NEA, to having a voice in the bargaining process and strengthening our position at the table. The more
members we can bring into our union, the more we all benefit. Please share this QR code with a friend and
encourage them to take a couple minutes to join today!

https://www.orangecta.com/CTA-ANNOUNCES-ENDORSEMENTS-FOR-UPCOMING-ELECTIONS-6-22936.html
https://feaweb.org/member-center/voter-toolkit/


CTA Office Building Open After Pandemic Closure
The new CTA Board has chosen to reopen the CTA office building to members again. Masks are no longer required.

Bargaining / Ratification Update
Regarding Contract and Salary Ratification: “While I am President we will never have a salary ratification during the summer
again. I believe it is important for members of our bargaining unit to be able to talk to their colleagues while school is in session
to understand what is proposed and weigh how they would like to vote. I also believe it is important that as many people as
possible have the ability to vote and many people travel throughout the summer.” -Clinton McCracken, CTA President

During the month of July CTA pushed for a renewed MOU for Health and Safety to include 5 days of COVID leave. We originally
proposed for this to go through the entire year but agreed to a District counter for it to expire Dec. 31 in order to avoid a
prolonged fight and be able to offer this leave immediately. We will revisit this in November. We are also in the
process of restructuring the Bargaining Team for the 22-23 school year, including training, workshops, and
surveys for bargaining unit subgroups.

“Don’t Say Gay” (HB 1557) and “Stop WOKE” (HB 7) Implementation
Many members have asked for guidance regarding HB 1557 - the so-called “Parental Rights” bill or more
commonly called “Don’t Say Gay”. Written guidance from OCPS, the Florida Education Association (FEA), and
the Human Rights Campaign are all available on our website HERE. Students also need to be taught our nation’s full history. By
learning the good and the bad, students can gain the knowledge they need to help create a better future. This guide created by
FEA in partnership with AFT and NEA makes clear what your rights are and provides answers to frequently asked questions
about teaching history in light of recent legislative attempts to censor the full truth of our nation’s past.

CTA Committee Openings
We are excited to share that we have membership openings in several CTA Standing and
Ad Hoc Committees such as Membership/Organizing, Professional Development,
Government Relations, Howard Fenner, Human and Civil Rights, Minority Affairs, Marion
Cannon, and LGBTQ+ Caucus. We encourage you to be an active member of your union.
Please consider volunteering to serve on any of these committees by clicking HERE.

Upcoming Events
AFL-CIO Labor Day Picnic: Lake Eola. All CTA members are also members of the
AFL-CIO, a federation of union brothers and sisters working to provide better lives for all
workers, members or not, through political and legislative action, grassroots mobilization
and education. Each year we host a Labor Day picnic and invite all CTA members and
their families to this free event. September 5th 11-2, Lake Eola plaza near World of Beer.
Free catered barbeque is provided!

Know Your Contract
CRMs are NOT required. The Lesson Plan agreement states that the use of CRMs is not
required. Targeted, STO and Corrective Program schools cannot be required to use the
CRMs either. From the Lesson Plan Agreement, “The OCSB acknowledges and agrees

that teachers are not required to use Curriculum Resources Materials (“CRMs”) or any Lesson Plan Template.”
Keep in mind administrators have a right to question, consult, and direct when necessary. More info HERE.

Article XIV Duty Day, B.3.b: “No teacher shall be assigned responsibility for students for more than three
continuous hours.” Class changes are not a break. It is important to discuss your concern within 20 days.

(Contract, Lesson Plan Agreement, MOUs, Evaluation Info, Supplement Handbook and more are available HERE)
Our ongoing Bargaining Suggestion Form can be accessed HERE.

CTA’s mission is to empower and advocate for our members in order to ensure a quality public education for every student.
OCCTA · 1020 Webster Avenue, Orlando FL 32804 · 407-298-0756 · www.orangecta.com

​​

https://www.orangecta.com/GUIDANCE-ON-HB-1557--DON-T-SAY-GAY--AND-HB-7---STOP-WOKE---6-23005.html
https://feaweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Final-KYR-Florida.pdf
https://forms.gle/jQzC1hCFz9iyrP9w8
https://www.orangecta.com/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html?_zsa3_path=/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html&_zsa3_path=/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html&ztv1=120&zsid=181
https://www.orangecta.com/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html?_zsa3_path=/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html&_zsa3_path=/KNOW-YOUR-RIGHTS-6-23013.html&ztv1=120&zsid=181
https://tinyurl.com/OCCTA-Bargaining
http://www.orangecta.com
























Form Received from: (please check one) 

AR Website 

Walk In AFT/NEA 

Event Field Rep 

Staff Governance 

Email Other 
 

Important note: You must check your paycheck each year to be sure dues are being deducted from each paycheck. A break in 

service or other situations may cause your deductions to be suspended or stopped. Be proactive and check each paycheck. 

 

    

   

 
 

 

Be part of your Union and join your 
colleagues in protecting due process and 
promoting a quality public education for all 
students. 

 
Birth Date Employee ID # 

Orange County Classroom Teachers Association 

1020 Webster Avenue, Orlando, FL 32804 

Phone (407) 298-0756 FAX (407) 290-8799 
 

Union Activists Needed! 

Check if you are interested in working for your union. 

 Being a part of the school or worksite leadership team 

 Membership and Organizing 

 Government Relations 

 Professional Development and Training 

 Human and Civil Rights 

 

 
 

 

FIRST LAST MI 

 
NAME 

   

 
ADDRESS 

 

 
CITY, STATE 

 

PERSONAL 

E-MAIL ZIP Code 

PHONE # Home CELL Opt In for Text Messages 
Yes No 

WORK SITE WORK # WORK EMAIL 

Choose one method for payment of dues: 

Payroll Deduction: I authorize and request Orange County School Board to deduct Orange County Classroom Teachers Association dues and 

assessments from my bi-weekly pay, and to transmit the deducted amounts to the Association office. I understand the School Board will discontinue 
dues deduction upon 30 days’ written notification to both the Association and Board. I understand that dues, assessments, contributions or gifts to 
the OCCTA are not tax deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes although a portion of the dues may be tax deductible 
under other provisions of the Internal Revenue Code. 

Check: I hereby agree to pay to the Association the dues and assessments described above and as may be prescribed by the Association 

and certified to the School Board for each year thereafter. Check must be attached to application. It is your responsibility to call each year 
for possible change in dues amount. Cash payments must be paid the first working day of the new school year. 

 

 
 

 
 

X         
Applicants Signature Required Date Print Recruiter Name/CTA Representative 

 

  CTA 22 Payroll 

Deductions 2022/2023

orangecta@gmail.com

 

**Prior issues are not covered; you are a member as of our stamped received date. **
Fax applications into the number above, make a personal copy, and send original to CTA by courier or by email.

 
 
  Full Time Instructional 

Part Time Instructional

$30.80 per pay period

$15.40 per pay period

mailto:orangecta@gmail.com


Crist listened to educators and vetoed SB 6 - the 
original bill designed to cheat experienced teachers 
out of fair pay and create instability in schools by 
eliminating job security for highly effective teachers.

On average, Florida teacher pay ranked 36th in the nation.

Crist respects teachers’ professionalism and rejected 
attempts to evaluate teachers on student test scores.

People were clamoring to be educators in Florida. 
Almost 8,500 students completed a teacher 
education program. There was not a teacher 
shortage.

Crist believes every educator should be able to 
afford to live in the community where they work and 
is committed to investing in higher salaries for all 
educators while also tackling the housing crisis.

Florida ranked 40th in per-student expenditures.

*In 2011, Rick Scott signed SB 736. The bill was virtually identical to SB 6 that Charlie Crist vetoed and began the decade-long legacy of the experienced teacher pay penal-
ty in Florida that resulted in Florida falling to the bottom in the nation in terms of average teacher salary. 

Special Election newsletter distributed solely to the members of the Florida Education Association.

THE STATE OF PUBLIC EDUCATION WHEN 
CHARLIE CRIST WAS GOVERNOR

THE STATE OF PUBLIC EDUCATION WHILE 
RON DESANTIS HAS BEEN GOVERNOR

DeSantis has kept Rick Scott’s legacy* alive with his 
support of legislation that prevents experienced teachers 
from earning the pay the deserve.

On average, Florida teacher pay ranks 48th in the nation. 

DeSantis pushed bonuses for some, rather than a real 
sustainable investment in fair pay for all teachers and staff.

In response to legislative attacks on
education, teachers are fleeing Florida.
This year there are more than 9,000 projected teacher 
vacancies, and fewer than 3,000 students completed 
a teacher education program. These numbers do not 
include the more than 5,000 support staff vacancies.

Many experienced educators are forced to live with 
friends or family because of laws DeSantis supported that 
have kept them from receiving the raises they deserve 
and denied them access to affordable housing.

Florida ranks 44th in per-student expenditures.

WHO IS THE BEST CHOICE FOR 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS?
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